
                                            
  
 Dear Parents, 

 
Interims will go home in Go Folders this Friday, 
November 20. Please be on the lookout for this 
update on your child’s progress, and please sign 
and return the interims next Monday, 
November 23.  
 
The Jones Dairy Holiday Food Drive kicks off 
today and runs through December 1st! Jones 
Dairy students can bring in canned goods, 
cereal, boxed items, toiletries, etc. to 
participate in our food drive!  
 
JDE Yearbooks are available for pre-order from 
yearbooksforever.com. Yearbooks will only be 
sold online this year. The price is only $22 until 
December 19. The price is then $25!  
 
Mrs. Murphy will be co-teaching with me during 
our literacy block for the next two weeks. This 
is a wonderful opportunity for students! Mrs. 
Murphy and I will be working together to help 
strengthen students’ writing and test taking 
skills. 
 
When we come back to school after 
Thanksgiving break I will begin our mid-year 
mClass assessments. Reports on your child’s 
progress will be included with your child’s 
report card at the end of the quarter.  
 
Thank you for all you do to help your child 
succeed!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Wise 

Letter from Mrs. Wise 

What We’re Learning 
About!  

Word Study: face, nose, place, close, nice, 
advice, mice, shade, price, hope, space, alone, 
ahead, ready 
 
Writer’s Workshop: Publishing Our Lab Reports 

Daily 5: Compare/Contrast, Text Features, 
Author’s Purpose, Main Idea 

Math: Number Line Strategy, Expanded 
Method of Subtraction 

Science: Sound, Assessment 

Specials Schedule 

Monday – Music 

Tuesday – Technology 
        
Wednesday – Media 
 
Thursday – P.E. (remember sneakers)  
 
Friday – Art 
 
 

Second Grade News 
Mrs. Wise’s Class 
November 16, 2015 

Upcoming Events and Dates to 
Remember 

 
Nov. 16 – Dec. 1 Food Drive 
November 20  Interims 
November 25-27  No School 
December 2-9  Book Fair 
 

Contact Info: 
Email: awise@wcpss.net 

 

 


